
September 12, 2021 

“We exist to glorify God and make  
disciples of  Jesus Christ.” 

STAFF 
 

Lead Pastor:          
 Andrew Eby  andrew@npmbchurch.com    
Director of Children’s Ministry:                                     
 Emily Fehr                emily@npmbchurch.com  
Director of Worship: 
 Kristy Erickson kristy@npmbchurch.com  
Counselors:       
 Don Banman  don@npmbchurch.com        
 Gwen Koop              gwen@npmbchurch.com 
 
Administrator: Bev Amendt-bev@npmbchurch.com 
Secretary: Cassie Jenkins-office@npmbchurch.com 

                                      Operating Budget Report       
Last Week’s Giving         Giving to Date         Budget to Date  

      $11,014.53                      $297,668.49              $309,787.21 
 

(Our Church year end is April)                                                                                                                         

Online Giving Option: e-transfers@npmbchurch.com  

Sermon Notes 

Church Office: 250-785-3869 ◊ 10816 - 106 St. ◊  Fort St. John, BC V1J 5V2 
Web Page: www.npmbchurch.com                                                           
E-mail Address: office@npmbchurch.com  
Office Hours: Mon.-Thurs. ◊  9:00am - 3:00pm 
PRAYER CHAIN: 
* Marie-  250-787-1302            *Elfrieda - 250-785-5833                                                                               
 * Janet - 250-785-3605  *Alice - 250-785-3301   
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NEW TO NPMB CHURCH?                                                        
Welcome! It’s great to have you here. We’d love to meet you and give you 
some information to help you get connected. Please fill out the Visitor 
card inside and drop it in the offering box at the Welcome Center. 

WELCOME TO 

  Looking for something to read?                                     
       Check out our church library.  

  Fiction & non-fiction, adult - children.  
And movies. 

Located downstairs. 

Do all things without grumbling or disputing, that you may be blameless and innocent, children of 

God without blemish in the midst of a crooked and twisted generation, among whom you shine as 

lights in the world,  holding fast to the word of life, so that in the day of Christ I may be proud 

that I did not run in vain or labor in vain. Even if I am to be poured out as a drink offering  

upon the sacrificial offering of your faith, I am glad and rejoice with you all.  Likewise you also 

should be glad and rejoice with me.  

Philippians 2:14-17 



This Week 

MONDAY 
6:30pm  Business meeting and vote 

 
WEDNESDAY 
6:00am  Men’s Prayer Time 
6:30pm  Jr. Youth Kick-Off 
 
FRIDAY 
10:00am  Ladies Walking Group at Surerus Park 

Coming Events 

10:00am-Kick off Sunday Worship Service and free BBQ (back parking lot) 
 
10:00am-Livestream service on the website, Facebook & YouTube 

 

 

Church Family News-Cont. 

Prayer Needs 

Missionary Corner Today 

Please join us in praying for the ministry of the week: The Journey 
Church 
 
Note: If you have a prayer request/praise item you would like to include in the  
bulletin, please contact the church office with the details. 

 

Junior Youth Kick-Off  is Wednesday September 15th.  Parents and Youth please 

note the change of day of the week you will be meeting.  Come expecting to have an 

amazing year of growing deeper in your relationship with God, building fantastic 

friendships and just having a ton of fun together. 
 

Senior Youth announcements! Please stay tuned next week for an announcement 

with regards to Senior Youth Kick-Off! Also, we are very much in need of additional 

sponsors. If you are interested in helping this year, please contact Korlynd Fehr at  

250-263-2881. 
 

Ladies Wednesday morning Bible Study begins September 22 and will be held in 

the coffee room between  9:30-11:30am.  This study is titled God’s Unbreakable  

Promises. The study materials will cost $10.00.  Child care is not provided.  If you 

would like more information please talk to Kim Koop, Debbey Ffitch or Leah Reimer. 
 

Ladies Wednesday Evening Bible study begins October 6th , will run for 8 weeks, 

and will be held between 7-9pm. This study will take place at 9011 90th Street in Fort 

St. John. The study  is titled Imperishable Beauty and will ask the question, what does 

biblical womanhood look like in our world?  The study binder will cost $10.00. Please 

reach out to Cassie Jenkins at the church office or at 250-581-1327 to discuss possible 

child care arrangements or with any questions you may have. 
 

Congratulations to Mason and Makayla Loades on their September 4th wedding! 

We wish them a marriage full of joy and deep connection with each other and the 

Lord. 
 

Men’s Conquer begins a new series on Wednesday September 22nd and will run 10 

weeks (finishes up on November 24th). Conquer is open to all men ages 16+, as well 

as younger men so long as they are accompanied by their father or father figure. There 

is a one time fee of $40.00 to cover the cost of course materials.  
 

We are seeking future Conquer Series leaders as Bill is stepping down as leader 

after this next series. If you have been through Conquer and recognize it’s relevance 

and importance in our society, or if you have been set free through God’s intervening 

during this course, please consider leadership in this vital ministry.  
 

Asher Motola has sent an update on his missionary work. It can be found in his  

missionary mail slot.  
 

Prayer Sisters! Eph 6:18.  For those of you who are not familiar with the prayer sisters 

ministry, this is a one year commitment to pray for another sister in Christ.  You can 

participate as a Secret Sister or Face to Face.  Forms are at the Welcome Centre and 

have additional information on them.  If you have any questions you can talk to Trudy 

Wendland 250-261-1196 or Eva Gunther 250-794-8082. 

Sept 22   
9:30-11:30am  Ladies Morning Bible Study  
7:00pm    Men’s Conquer  
 
Sept 26  New Comer’s Café in the Coffee Room following the  
  9:00am and 11:00am services 

Thank you for praying for us and the 
Lord’s work. It has been an interesting 
summer. As we waited for the road to  
Telegraph to become passable that door 
closed for a while.  
Meanwhile, we were invited to  
Edmonton to participate in a video to  
document the beginning of the radio 
stations. We went on to see our sons 
and their families, some supporters and 
others we have ministered to in the 
past. We got pretty good at packing and 
unpacking and taking COVID tests. 
 
Thanks to the Lord and the encouragement of His word and your  
prayers, we actually got to Telegraph. After we passed our COVID test 
there, we were allowed freedom within the community. The house was in 
good condition, smelling fresh and with seemingly no damage from last 
winter’s heavy snowfall. The people greeted us warmly; we did connect 
with many and distributed more radios. Clean up and repairs on the 
property kept us busy. Establishing the radio station and maintaining it 
has been challenging. First there was a forest fire, then COVID outbreaks, 
bad weather, road closures, and vehicle problems. Thankfully the Lord 
kept the gospel broadcasting 24/7. God is amazing and so faithful. 
Thanks for praying. 
 
We had intended to stay about three weeks, but ran out of materials and 
the weather forecast was unfavorable. We left a few days early, praying 
that we could possibly return for several weeks in September-October, 
before the snow flies. At the moment there is another outbreak and the 
weather is wet, so it looks doubtful that door will open before snowfall. 
 
We are grateful for the open doors we had this summer. Paul wrote to the 
Corinthians; “for a wide door for effective work has opened to me, and 
there are many adversaries.” A number of years earlier Paul had tried to 
take the gospel to Asia but the Lord had prevented him. God had closed 
the door until Asia was ready to receive the gospel (see Acts 16:6,7) God’s 
timing is perfect and He works, in what seems to us, long periods of  
time-yet, not to Him. Please pray for open doors and that we will be  
enabled to continue to maintain connections through phone, texting, 
email, and Facebook. 
 
Thanks for all your encouraging, giving, and prayer. 
 
For the sake of the glory of Jesus’ Name, 
 
Al and Marilyn Bailey 

Al & Marilyn Bailey 

Church Family News  

Congratulations to Braylan and Tyra Eklund on the birth of their baby  daughter! 

Brexley Anna-Lee was born on September 1st and weighed 9lbs 1 oz. Welcome, 

Brexley! 
 

We are celebrating the births of three baby girls with basket showers!  These 

showers are for Stacy Loades and her daughter Raelynn Alysia (born June 13th), 

Delin Carter and her daughter Charlotte Jenesis (born July 23rd) and Tyra Eklund 

and her daughter Brexley Anna-Lee.  The baskets will be available in the church 

foyer for two weeks beginning on Sunday, September 12th. 

CONGRATULATIONS BAPTISMAL CANDIDATES: 

Mathew Amendt 

Owen Bueckert 

Kyahna Wendland 

May God bless you as you take this step on your faith journey! 


